
SOPA Blackout Day Set to be
Observed  by  Prominent
Websites
A  number  of  prominent  websites  are  set  to  observe  SOPA
Blackout Day.  The Silicon Valley Software Law Blog discussed
the  SOPA  Blackout  controversy  in  the  following  blog  post
linked here:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/websites-set-to-observ
e-sopa-blackout-day
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